
Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

Application of Six Blocks Winery, Inc. (UP-20,3-1)
Ian MacKinnon <ianr_mackinnon@yahoo.com> Sat, Jun 6, 2020 at 2:32 PM
To: planning@amadorgov.org

Dear Members of the Amador County Planning Commission:

This letter is to voice our concern regarding the possible establishment of a wine tasting room at 14920 Muller Rd.,
Plymouth, CA.

As homeowners who live on Muller Road in the Willow Creek Ranch neighborhood, we worry about the increased traffic
which would come as a result of a business open seven days a week...not to mention the hosting of twelve special events
per year.  Muller Road, in its current condition, is designed to service a small residential community.

As grandparents of five children under ten,  who visit frequently, the possibility of drivers leaving an establishment where
alcohol is consumed, and then regularly passing through our residential neighborhood is worrisome.

We realize there is access to the proposed site via Willow Creek Road, however the turn-off onto Muller, (off Willow
Creek), is very hazardous from all directions. All of these factors make for an untenable situation which I would ask you,
as members of the Planning Commission to please take into consideration.

Respectfully submitted,
Ian MacKinnon & Nina Vasiliev 

Sent from my iPhone


